
REQUEST FROM BLOSSOM SUPPORT SERVICES 

 

Blossom Support Services is a small business that has a focus on children through to adults 
living with an intellectual disability, with high intensity needs such as seizures and choking. 
They also offer overnight stays on site when families are in crisis or in need of assistance. 
 
As a Registered Nurse of 24 years at the Royal Adelaide Hospital in critical care and 
recovery, when I joined Blossom as a consulting RN I noticed they did not have a 
defibrillator in the overnight stay area. It was brought to my attention that this was a 
significant requirement needed within Blossom.  
 
We are seeking $1495 in funding for a defibrillator to be placed in the overnight stay area 
and options to take it out on field trips when the  kids have day programs. 
 
Blossom is a wonderful service offering inclusive, safe and supportive accommodation and 
programs to people living with a disability. 
 
Information will be provided from Cellmed at Kensington on the type of defibrillator 
required. They supply to all major hospitals and in the community. 
 
We Hope Rotary will take our request into consideration. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Romy Ottens  
Registered Nurse 
Blossom Support Services  
4b Northcote Street Torrensville. 
 
romychrisottens@bigpond.com 
 
https://www.blossomsupport.com.au/ 
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